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Thank you for your email of 8 March 2018 to the Ministry of Education requesting the following
information:

“How many primary/secondary state schools sit on leased land?”
Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).

As at 23 April 2017 our records indicate that of approximately 2,100 state schools, 179 are
currently operating on leased sites. This includes schools located on partially leased sites.
Please note this includes intermediate, composite, and area schools, but does not include

special schools, teen parent units, activity centres, or proposed schools.

Please note, the Ministry now considers publication of OIA responses on our website. As such,
we may publish this response on our website after five working days. Your name and contact

details will be removed.

Thank you again for your email. If you have further questions please feel free to contact our
media team in the first instance at media@education.govt.nz. If you are unsatisfied with my
response, you have the right to ask an Ombudsman to review it. You can do this by writing to
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington

6143.

Yours sincerely

Kim Shannon
Head of Education Infrastructure Service
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